


Craft Fair Invitation 

We invite everyone to visit the Indigenous Peoples Craft Fair on 19 April 
2023 from 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM on Eighth Floor of the Church Center of the 
United Nations (CCUN) located at 777 United Nations Plaza, New York, NY 
10017. 

For Indigenous peoples wishing to serve as vendors, setup is done on a 
first-come, first-serve basis. 

The craft fair is cash only. 

If you have questions email aila@aila.ngo 

Special thanks to 
● Flying Eagle Woman Fund
● United Methodist Women
● DOCIP

Sponsors 
Thank you to our sponsors 

● American Indian Law Alliance
● American Indian Community House
● Black Women's Blueprint
● Honor the Earth
● Indigenous Values Initiative
● NY Renews
●
● Sacred Places Institute for Indigenous Peoples (SPI)
● Tonatierra


